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CONTACT:  Lieutenant Shawn Takeuchi at 619-531-2675 or stakeuchi@pd.sandiego.gov 

 

Release of Body Worn Camera Footage from Officer Involved Shooting 
 

San Diego – The San Diego Police Department is committed to being open and 
transparent with the public.  The following link is a critical incident video regarding the 
officer involved shooting that took place on April 12, 2021. 

https://youtu.be/YMIA65BeBrA 
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https://youtu.be/YMIA65BeBrA

